Report from the Defibrillator Guardian – Barbara Feathrstone

The training was held on Monday March 27th in the village hall.
15 people attended the training which is an excellent attendance!
 
The course was well received with lots of engagement from various questions and a good number of people “ having a go at CPR “  at the end.
It was nice to see the younger members of the village attend, which does not happen very often!
 
The whole evening was enjoyable and very worthwhile with very good feedback, with lots of positive comments with people feeling confident on using the defib if an emergency situation occurs.
Also the defib had its full annual check and all is well.

